

Eyton Church in Wales Primary School Newsletter – 12th October 2018

Diary Dates (these are also on the calendar on our website www.eytonprimary.co.uk – keep up to date by registering your email address)

14th October Family Service at St Deiniol
19th October School photographs
25th October PTA Monster Mash Disco
22nd October Sharing Time

22nd October Sharing Time
26th October Final day first half-term

5th November Back to school

9th November Remembrance Service in Church 2.00pm

11th November Family Service at St Deiniol

30th November Christmas Fair

11th December Christmas Plays at school (afternoon)
 12th December Christmas Plays at school (evening)
 19th December Carol Service at church 2.00pm
 21st December Christmas Party at school

Be an Eyton Extras helper

If anybody would like to volunteer themselves to help out with Eyton Extras please see Mrs Antrobus! The club runs from 3.15-5.30 Monday-Friday, and you will be a paid helper. CRB checks will need to be done but Extras will cover the cost of the application.

Be a Chorister!

Girls and boys over the age of 7 are invited to St Asaph Cathedral to see what life is like as a Cathedral Chorister. You can join them on Saturday 17th November from 10am to 12 noon. For further information or to book a place, contact the Precentor, Fr Rex Matthias on 01745 584053.

Website

Miss Jesson has been busy tidying up our website. If you have any comments regarding the site whether it be suggestions of how to improve it, or pages to add, then please get in touch.

Remembrance at Eyton

We are going to do a poppy prayer trail around school and would like to tie it into a remembrance trail around Eyton/local area. If anyone has a relative who was involved in World War One, World War Two, Suez, Korea, Vietnam, N. Ireland, Falklands, Syria, Afghanistan, Helmand or any other conflicts, and they would like us to make a poppy to display in their garden or on their fence/gate, please could they let us know so we can make one for them and include them in our remembrance prayers. Our Remembrance service will be on Friday 9th November at 2pm in church—all welcome.

The School Meals service have organised a themed remembrance meal for Thursday 8th November, details to follow

School Photographs

Tempest photography will be in school on Friday 19th October. The local barbers & hairdressers will be busy this weekend!

Snacks

Please make every attempt to avoid giving your child chocolate and crisps for their snacks and lunches. We are proud to be a 'Healthy School' and are part of the Welsh Network of Healthy School Schemes.

Santa's little helpers

Our PTA are looking for volunteers to help with their Christmas fair. Any time you can donate would be appreciated whether it be for the whole fair or just for an hour.

Have you got our books?

Mrs Harrison our library volunteer has gone through a huge list of books that are missing from our library shelves. The cost of the missing books totals a staggering £158 so please have a look through cupboards, drawers and toy boxes over the weekend and bring in any you find. Miss Jesson has a list of titles that are missing if you have any queries.

Breakfast Club

We were aware it was in the pipeline but this week we've received notification from County that they wish to implement a charge starting from 5th November. Our school has to put this forward to our Governors' meeting next week, and we will let you know exactly what this means to you as a parent. A copy of the letter has been sent out to all children today, Friday 12th October.